From: Sandra Cannon <scannon@arlington.k12.ma.us>

To: amaher@town.arlington.ma.us, Icosta@town.arlington.ma.us
Cc: Steve Angelo <sangelo@arlington.k12.ma.us>

Date:  10/13/2021 11:34 AM

Subject: Re: Changing a bus stop

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Hi Ashley & Lauren,

This is Sandy Cannon from the Arlington Public Schools Transportation Dept. We need to
change the pick up and drop off location at the Stratton School due to traffic/safety
issues. The location is currently inside the circle at the front of the school. We've
observed the traffic pattern and concluded a better location would be on Pheasant St.
We initially, contacted Corey Reteau (Safety Officer) at the Arlington Police Dept.

He advised us to contact the Select Board regarding this change. Your help would be
greatly appreciated to expedite this process.

Thank you,

Sandy
781-316-3503 - APS Transportation Dept.



From: Steve Angelo <sangelo@arlington.k12.ma.us>

To: Sandra Cannon <scannon@arlington.k12.ma.us>

Cc: amaher@town.arlington.ma.us, lcosta@town.arlington.ma.us
Date:  10/13/2021 02:04 PM

Subject: Re: Changing a bus stop

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Hello Lauren,

It was a pleasure speaking with you today and thank you for your guidance. Please see
the screenshot of the proposed Pheasant Ave/Chatham St location. This move is necessary
due to the congestion ,both morning and afternoon, on Mountain Ave and the additional
safety of a crossing guard.

Best,

Steve
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On Wed, Oct 13, 2021 at 11:34 AM Sandra Cannon <scannon@arlington.kl2.ma.us> wrote:
' Hi Ashley & Lauren,

|

iThis is Sandy Cannon from the Arlington Public Schools Transportation Dept. We need

ito change the pick up and drop off location at the Stratton School due to

 traffic/safety issues. The location is currently inside the circle at the front of

' the school. We've observed the traffic pattern and concluded a better location would
be on Pheasant St. We initially, contacted Corey Reteau (Safety Officer) at the
Arlington Police Dept. He advised us to contact the Select Board regarding this

change. Your help would be greatly appreciated to expedite this process.
' Thank you,

 Sandy
- 781-316-3503 - APS Transportation Dept.



